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January 13th, 2021







To:
Apartment Owners at 5-7 Ehud Manor St, Netanya
Dear apartment owners and residents,

We wish to notify you that we have begun the process of replacing the management company. My Green Space, the current management company, has already initiated the transition process alongside the new management company, Natun Nihul.

Natun are a large, reputable market leader in the field of building management. They are highly experienced, with a high level of professional and service capabilities. The company will be granted overall responsibility for management of the building, providing the services and the results in accordance
. Natun has been carefully selected after an in-depth review of leading management companies for luxury residential buildings, with the full cooperation of the tenant representatives.
Along with the aforementioned responsibilities, Natun will be granted full management authorities, including: appointing a management and operation team (sanitation, security, maintenance, and keeping order), selecting subcontractors and suppliers, collecting homeowners’ association fees and deposits (to guarantee residents are conducting themselves in compliance with building rules and codes of conduct). Natun is committed to maintaining a high level of service, maintenance of sanitation systems and security, and all in accordance with the allocated budget.

Natun will open new bank accounts for the financial management of the building. Following the lessons learned and the impossible circumstances currently present (intervention and interference with the management company’s work, which negatively impacts the complex), Natun will exclusively manage the routine payments in accordance with the authorized budget. Finances will be transparent and viewable online to tenant representatives. Natun will provide quarterly and annual financial reports and shall be required to report any deviation from the budget.

We wish to thank My Green Space for the services provided, and wish Natun success as their replacement.

Natun will contact each resident personally in the following days, to get to know everyone and coordinate details.

We would like to thank you for your cooperation and wish you continued enjoyment of your residence in the building and the services provided by the new management company.

Sincerely,

Ronen Briga
�לא ברורה הכוונה במשפט (מקור: לחברת נתון תהיה אחריות כוללת על ניהול הבניין, מתן השירותים והתוצאות בהתאם) 
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